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Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Listening                                      
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                
Attitude : Showing Respect for others when they are speaking 

Awareness : Of what a Good Listener is & Looks Like. 
Action : Listening Well 

Newsletter—Week 9 of Term 2, 23rd June 2022 

St Vinnie’s  WINTER APPEAL  
We presented our trailer load of Winter Goodies to the local          

St Vincent de Paul Team at Monday’s Assembly.  Well done to you 
all on contributing to such a wonderful cause. Importantly, it asks 

our children to be AWARE of the needs of others and demonstrate 
an ACTION that can help. 

 Our next focus is the Winter Sleepout.  
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Families and Friends  
We now close in on our mid-year break. Well done on working as one to ensure we 
stay healthy and stay open. I wish you all a restful Winter Break. Thanks again to our 
amazing staff who keep giving to ensure our kids get the best. 
 

Staffing – Second Semester 

 Kim Boulton returns from Maternity Leave and will support our Junior Program We farewell Caitlin 
Pendlebury who has filled this position through Term 2. 

 Tanya Neyland goes on Long Service Leave for all of Term 3. Carolyn Kent returns to cover as a most 
capable replacement.  

 Donna Jensen will run the Canteen on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in a job share with Marcella. 
 

                                                           
  

Last Day of Term 2   TOMORROW 24 June 2022   2.15pm finish 
  
  



 

  
 2 

St Joseph’s School - Newsletter 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIVACY POLICY 
 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be 

done at any time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: July 1st & 15th    

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

Dates To Remember 
Fri 24 June  - Last Day of Term 2  2.15pm finish  

 (Please note Buses will run an hour earlier) 
Mon 11 July – Start of Term 3  

                                 
 
  
  

Office News 

          Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 

  

                 Paul Arnel 
 
 
 

    Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45                                

Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer                                                                      
July 11: No Assembly 

July 18: Audrey L, Yolana V, Kayleesha P;  Sen S & B 
You can watch it live by tuning into our YouTube channel. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg 
The link can also be found on our school website and is the same 

link for ALL Assemblies ! 
ALL WELCOME ! 

         
  

  
  

  
                              
  
  

Our Focus turns to the Performing Arts We congratulate Yolana 

Van Rijthoven on her participation in the Victorian Ballet 
Company’s recent production.   

This week-end sees some of our children involved in the 
Numurkah Singers Production of OLIVER. All the best kids !!! 

 

 

  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg
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If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they 

are processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak 

to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

 The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 

 

On Friday 5 August 2022 the Year 6 

students will be taking up the challenge to 

sleep rough to raise money for St Vincent 

De Paul. The challenge is to sleep in the 

cold, with only a sleeping bag and 

cardboard box for a night.  

To support, please donate online using the 

QR Code and click "Give Now". Any 

small amount helps. 

Thanks for your support in advance. 

Year 6 Students  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This Term in After School Care, the children have been helping to make sausage rolls and baking, which 

they have then enjoyed eating as their afternoon snack.  

Even though the weather is getting cooler, the children still love to get outside and play football, basketball 

and netball. The children have been doing lots of craft weaving, sewing with felt and beads. The children are 

always coming up with new ideas of what they would like to do.  

 

VACATION CARE  

This term in Vacation Care, we are giving the children the opportunity to learn to sew by making a a 

cushion. Also the children will have the opportunity to cook, craft including scrap booking, and play games.  

 

Bookings are now open for Vacation Care, which shall be running again during the school holidays 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursdays 8am to 5pm.  The cost shall remain the same, $60.00 per day with Child 

Care subsidies also provided. Children will need to bring their own lunch, snacks and water bottle. 

If your child is already enrolled in the Before & After School Care Program, then you can book via the My 

Family Lounge App just like Before and After School Care.  

 

We would like to thank Matilda Shannon for all her work this year in After School Care and wish her well 

as she ventures to Darwin to start her career in teaching. We now Welcome Ally to the After School care 

team! 

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Before, After or Vacation Care.  

Sue, Ash, Matilda, Rosie & Ally.     

        

St John’s Parish OSHC News 
 

Vinnies School Sleepout 
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June 

24th Kim Thompson 

July 

11th Fiona McPherson 

12th Volunteer 

13th Sarah Trimble 

14th Volunteer 

15th Kimberly McPherson 

18th Volunteer 

19th Volunteer 

20th Volunteer 

21st Julia Campbell 

22nd Kim Thompson 

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you  

please arrange a swap with someone else or as a last 

resort let Marcella know in advance, so she is 

aware that she has no helper that day.  If you are 

unable to commit to a permanent day each month 

but are available to help out when you see a 

volunteer required, please call Marcella 0409 622 

589. 

 

 

 

Lot’s of Jumpers, drink 

bottles containers and odd 

shoes in lost property. 

There are lots of 

Tupperware amongst these 

items, so please come and 

check for any lost items 

before Friday 15th July. 

After this date, all items 

will be donated to Vinnies.  

 

 

Sen S   Summa Neyland  

For her outstanding attitude to learning all Term! 

Enjoy your trip around the country next Term! 

Sen B   Riley Baker  

For always having a fantastic attitude toward his 

learning, keep it up Riley! 

Sen K  Emma Cole 

For the hard work and dedication she has put into 

the Inquiry project. We can't wait to see the final 

product. 

Sen T    Hayden Feltham  

For his fantastic attitude and enthusiasm towards 

his inquiry project. 

Mid H    Rahni O’Callaghan  

Her creative, vivid and captivating storytelling! 

Mid M   Nicholas Hughes 

For his kind nature and bringing a sense of fun to 

our class environment! 

Mid N   Lenny Gledhill  

For working hard on his Public Speaking Speech 

and for helping others out. 

Mid O   Eric Alexander 
For the effort he has put into writing and 

presenting his Public Speaking Speech. 

 

 Jun S     Wil Foulstone 

For having a positive attitude and completing all 

activities to the best of his ability! Great work Wil. 

Jun  A    Patrick Edis 

For a wonderful Term of home and school 

reading where wonderful progress has been 

made! 

Jun N    Ben Hubbard 
For the enthusiasm he shows towards each and 

every activity, what a wonderful Term 2 of living 

and learning at St Joseph’s, well done Ben 

 

Prep M    Jorja Power  
For working so hard to sound out words when 

completing reading and writing tasks. Keep up 

your wonderful efforts Jorja! 

 

Canteen 
 
een 

Lost Property 

Can you spare a maximum of 2 hours once a month? 

We would appreciate your help in the canteen, and your 

child/ren love to see you helping out in the canteen too. 

Marcella and Donna do all the hard work; they just need 

your help to assist them between 12–2pm. Please see the 

office or call Marcella 0409 622 589 for more details and 

what days we need volunteers for.  

 

Student of  the Week 
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Prep J    April Caccianiga  

For an excellent week of learning and for 

producing high quality writing tasks. Brilliant 

work April and well done! 

Principal’s Award 

Term 2 

Week 9 :Yolana Van 

Rijthoven 

Living out the values of 

Saint Mary 

MacKillop 

through what they say 

and what they do. 

 

 

 

This is awarded to students in each class who 

display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 

we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 

have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 

& need to take Action. 

Congratulations to the following students who 

received this social skill award in Week 9 

Listening: Sophie Caccianiga, Dylan McPherson, 

Parker Patching, Myah Shelton, Norah Keane, 

Benji Dunstone, Tully Hojnacki, Blake Button, 

Xavier Hall, Steele Rosemeier, Matilda Bannon, 

Ben Osler, Mathilda Trimble and Rick Rae. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 

Triple A Social Skill Award 
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